High Court Matter

Most Urgent
Also by Fax

No.11-26/AATVS/2002/ bV
ANDAMAN & NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
Directorate of Tribal Welfare
Secretariat Complex, Port Blair - 744 101
e-mail: directortw(@yvahoo co.in, Ph. / Fax: 03192 -31639

Port Blair, dated the 9" August, 2002.

To
The Police Radio Officer,
Port Blair.

Sub : VHF sets for research teams to conduct study on Jarawas.

Sir,

It is to inform you that the research teams are proceeding to
Jarawa area on 10.8.2002 to conduct the survey in pursuance of the
directions of the Hon’ble High Court of Calcutta. We have received 3
VHF sets earlier. The same will be collected by research teams before
they proceed to field.

In this connection, it is requested that a suitable technical person
may please be deputed to test the VHE sets before they are sent to the
field.

Yours faithfully,

Copy to:

S.P.(D), Port Blair for information.
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